UNITED STATES

DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

Pine Ridge Agency, Pine Ridge, South Dakota, December 6, 1928.

Mr. W. S. Campbell, C/o University of Oklahoma, Norman, Oklahoma.

Dear Mr. Campbell:-

Receipt is acknowledged of your letter, of November 3, 1928, regarding Sitting Bull, who is supposed to have been a Sioux Indian Chief.

This Indian was not an Oglala Sioux, but belonged to the Standing Rock Reservation, of Fort Yates, North Dakota; and I respectfully refer you to Mr. E. D. Mossman, who is Superintendent at Fort Yates, as he will be able to supply you with what information you want.

Very truly fours,

E. W.

Superintendent.

MM: SNS

cc:Mr.E.D.Mossman, Superintendent, Fort Yates, N.D.